
Navy  Orders  MH-60R
Helicopters  to  Replace
Transfers to Greece

An MH-60R Seahawk helicopter assigned to the Swamp Foxes of
Helicopter Maritime Strike Squadron (HSM) 74 flies in front of
the guided-missile cruiser USS San Jacinto (CG 56). U.S. NAVY
/ FRENCH NAVY / Chief Petty Officer Bruno Gaudry
ARLINGTON, Va. — The Navy has ordered three MH-60R helicopters
from  the  manufacturer  to  replace  three  transferred  to
the  government  of  Greece.  

The Naval Air Systems Command awarded Lockheed Martin a $129
million contract modification for the production and delivery
of three MH-60R Seahawk helicopters “as replacement-in-kind
for  the  Navy,”  the  Defense  Department  said  in  a  June  29
contract announcement.   

The three replacement-in-kind (RIK) aircraft are in support of
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the  Hellenic  navy  Foreign  Military  Sales,  said  Liz
Mildenstein, a spokeswoman for the Naval Air Systems Command.
“The U.S. Navy issued three ‘green’ exportable MH-60Rs to the
Hellenic navy in order to support the stated delivery schedule
in the FMS case. The RIK aircraft are to replenish the U.S.
Navy inventory.” 

The Naval Air Systems Command, through the Foreign Military
Sales  Program,  originally  awarded  a  $194  million  contract
modification to Lockheed Martin for four MH-60Rs and three
airborne  low-frequency  sonar  systems  to  be  used  by  the
helicopters  for  Greece,  according  to  an  Oct.  26  Defense
Department contract announcement.  

The  MH-60R  is  the  U.S.  Navy’s  maritime  strike  and  anti-
submarine  helicopter.  The  helicopter  type  also  has  been
ordered and/or exported to the Royal Australian Navy, the
Royal Danish Air Force, and the Royal Saudi Navy, the Republic
of Korea Navy and the Indian Navy.  


